
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Day 

We have a new date for school photos which is now Monday 24th 

January. If your child has PE on a Monday please send them into 

school in their school uniform as normal.  

World Book Day    

We will be taking part in World Book Day on 

Thursday 3rd March. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character. 

 

Food Bank Vouchers 

The last couple of years have been very difficult for lots of people both 

emotionally and financially and we understand that some families are 

struggling due to this. If you feel that you need some help we have 

some food bank vouchers that we can give to anyone struggling to feed 

their family. If you feel this would help your family please come into the 

school office where we can issue one of the vouchers for you. 

 

 

Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents 

Unfortunately, we have been unable to run 

clubs this month due to staff absence and 

various other concerns arising from Covid. We 

hope to have clubs and tutoring groups up and 

running in the very near future and will let you 

know as soon as this is possible. 

Mrs V Rose 

Principal 

 



 

 

Nut Free School 

Please remember we are a nut free school so please do not pack any 

food containing nuts in your children’s lunch box or as a snack as we do 

have a few children with nut allergies and this could put them at risk. 

 

Menu W/C 24th January 2022 Week 1 

 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 11th Feb 2022 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

FEBRUARY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thur 10th Feb 

Pupils Return: Mon 21st Feb 

EASTER BREAK 

Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr 

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 



 

 


